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Dear Ian, 

Consultation on Exemptions and Rule 37 Determination under the Gas (Downstream 

Reconciliation) Rules 2008  

Introduction 

1. Mighty River Power welcomes the opportunity to provide this submission on the Gas 

Industry Company’s Consultation on Exemptions and Rule 37 Determination under the 

Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008 issued on 17 September. No part of the 

submission is confidential and Mighty River Power is happy for it to be publicly released.  

Comments 

2. Our responses to the questions raised within the above consultation paper are attached 

below in the submissions template provided by the Gas Industry Company.  

Concluding remarks 

3. If you would like to discuss any of our above comments directly with Mighty River Power, 

then please do not hesitate to contact me on 06 348 7926 or 

jim.raybould@mightyriver.co.nz . 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jim Raybould 

Gas Manager   

 

 

   
 

 

 

 20 September 2012 

 

Mr I Dempster 

General Manager Operations 

Gas Industry Company Limited 

PO Box 10 646 

Wellington 6143 

 Mighty River Power Limited 

Level 14, ANZ Centre 

23-29 Albert Street 

Auckland 1010 

PO Box 90399 

Auckland 1142 

 

Phone: +64 9 308 8200 

Fax: +64 9 308 8209 

www.mightyriverpower.co.nz 

 

DDI: +64 6 348 7926 
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Submissions template 
Consultation on Exemptions and Rule 37 Determination under the Gas (Downstream Reconciliation) Rules 2008 

Submission prepared by: Jim Raybould for Mighty River Power  

QUESTION COMMENT 

Q1: 

Do you agree with the proposal to vary all 
current exemptions by extending the 
deadline in each case to 30 September 
2014? 

Yes 

Q2: 
Do you agree with the proposal to maintain 
the rule 37 threshold at ±10% for the gas 
year beginning 1 October 2012? 

Yes 

 

 

 


